
Susan L. Thomas PGM-NH 
IGRA Membership Chairman 
101 Rainbow Drive, PMB 10733 
Livingston, TX 77399 
 
February 26, 2025 
 
RE: International Grand Representative’s Association (IGRA) 
 
Greetings Sisters and Brothers, 
 
We are excited to start the new 2024-2027 Triennium “Dream, Imagine and Believe”  
with Sister Billie BradÞeld, MWGM, and Brother Mike Berry, MWGP, on our journey of fun and fabulous 
memories! 
 
IGRA has a new membership application form, and it includes all items which can be purchased by 
Grand Representatives and general members alike.  
 
With your Worthy Grand Matron’s permission, we kindly ask you to put this form on your jurisdiction’s 
website, send a copy to each of your Chapter Secretaries, include the form in the packet of information 
for new Grand Representatives and please include a copy in your Grand Chapter session bags. 
 
If you have a Grand Representative Association in your jurisdiction, please forward the IGRA form to  
the Association Secretary. The President can then make the form available to current and former Grand 
Representatives in your jurisdiction also. 
 
As a former or current Grand Representative, you may join the International Grand Representatives 
Association. Members of IGRA may be asked to participate in General Grand Chapter activities. Details 
of any planned activities are sent to IGRA members 8 to 10 months prior to the Triennial Session. 
 
If you cannot travel to your appointed state, stay connected with your counterpart by Facebook, text, 
phone, email and even snail mail! 
 
When you receive a Grand Representative commission, a whole new world of wonder opens for you. 
You will hopefully become friends with your counterpart and enjoy a special connection that lasts for 
years to come. These are some things that can get you started down the road to lasting friendships and 
social enjoyment.  
 
More to come in future correspondences. 
 
In Star Friendship,   
Susan L. Thomas 
PGM-NH 
IGRA Chairman of the Membership Committee 
 
Attachments: 

1. Letter from Molly Veile, IGRA President  
2. IGRA Membership Application 


